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Bramhope 
A Concert by The Wetherby Musical Theatre 
Group  

Saturday 28th March 2.30pm 

A varied programme of musical items, humorous 
interludes and other light entertainment. 

Refreshments will be provided.  

Tickets £12.00 from Jack/Betty 2672906 or Ben/Dorothy 2672467. 

Circuit  Missions 
Walk  
This year, the Circuit  
Missions Walk  will be on 
Spring Bank Holiday Monday 
25th May.  
 
There will again be shorter 
and longer walks calling at 
Norwood for our 
lunchtime stop and 
supporting the 
Refreshment Day.  
 
Further details to 
local churches 
nearer the date. 

Viewpoint is your 

periodic look ahead 

to see what is 

happening across the 

circuit.  

If you have special 

services, fundraising 

events, social 

gatherings coming 

up, or perhaps you 

have news that you’d 

like to share, please 

let us know!   

Norwood 
Folk Evening At Norwood—Saturday 14 March 2020, 7.30pm 
Norwood Chapel & Retreat Centre 
Lower Norwood Road, Norwood, Otley, LS21 1RA 

Tickets £10.00 each including refreshments 
Featuring performances by Summercross Band and 
songstress Heather Woodhead 
 
For tickets send payment & SAE to: Norwood Folk 
Evening, C/O 76 The Whartons, Otley, LS21 2BS. 
Cheques payable to Wharfedale & Aireborough 
Methodist Circuit 

Maximum 60 ticket capacity, so get yours early!! 

Ash Wednesday Silent Communion 
On Ash Wednesday (26th Feb) Guiseley Methodist Church will 
be open between 7 & 8pm for silent prayer and communion.  

Simply come and go at any time within the hour. You’ll be given 
a leaflet with suggestions to focus your prayers and with 
instructions about receiving communion without spoken words. 
Those who wish may also receive the traditional mark of ash. 

To publicise your forthcoming 
events within the next issue of 
Viewpoint, email details to Mike 
Fawcett at : 

admin@wandamethodists.org.uk 
or call: 07885 585946 

Bank Holiday Teas at Norwood Chapel & Retreat Centre 
Circuit Churches are invited to apply to run Bank Holiday Refreshments in 
2020 at Norwood on the following dates: 

Friday 8th May and Monday 25th May 

By providing this much loved and popular bank holiday refreshment service 
we are ensuring that the Chapel is kept open and used for the benefit of the 
wider community.  This is also a useful way to raise funds for your church and 
to make a donation towards the running of the Chapel. 

Please telephone Sue on 0794 6423309 to book or for more 
details. Replies appreciated by 29th  
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